
 
Central Penn Aquatic League Bill Schmidt Memorial  

2010 All-Star Championship Meet 
Sunday, February 28, 2010 

 

 
Notice to parents, coaches, and spectators: 
 
Again this year the Central Pennsylvania Aquatic League has added four (4) more swimmers per event to each 

of our individual events and two more relay teams to each of our relay events.  As a result, this will increase 

the number of people in the spectator gallery. This has prompted action needed to make the All-Star 

experience an enjoyable one for all of our swimmers and their guests. 

 

The following regulations will apply to the spectator gallery at the All-Star meet: 

 

1. No folding or “lawn” chairs will be allowed in any portion of the spectator gallery; 

2. No blankets may be spread out on the floor behind the seating area or around the doors leading into or 

out of the spectator gallery; 

3. No sitting on the stairs in the spectator gallery as this is a major fire hazard; 

4. Lastly, and likely the least popular change, we will not allow the saving of seats with blankets, towels, 

newspapers, programs or any other means during the meet. 

 

We are asking all teams to pass this information on to your parents that will be attending the All- Star Meet. 

 

This policy will be posted on the web site, and emailed to each Team Representative.  

 

We ask your cooperation in providing a safe, comfortable, and enjoyable experience for ALL our guests and a 

great championship meet experience for all our swimmers. 

 

 

 

 

 

Michael C. Clark 

All Star Meet Director 


